
 
 
 

 

 

 

March 4, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

For many years, we have been a client of the Jester Insurance and Specialty Underwriters 
Equipment Maintenance Insurance Program. We have purchased and implemented this 
program in our district. Our success in implementation and execution is a direct reflection from 
the support and assistance we receive from Jester Insurance and Specialty Underwriters. We 
have appreciated their knowledge and willingness to go the extra mile for our staff. 

The people from Jester and SU have proven to be experts in school insurance for decades and 
created this valuable resource for Iowa schools. At first glance, I thought their program was too 
good to be true, but they continue to fulfill their promise to reimburse our eligible repair bills. 
The program continues to evolve and broaden coverage to meet our district’s changing needs.  
 
At end of the day, I trust Jester and SU to be our provider for Equipment Maintenance insurance 
and would highly recommend other districts to do the same. It has been an excellent 
relationship for many years. 

Respectfully, 

 

Lori Robertson, CFO 

 

 
 


